






SZU-HAN HO 
szuhanho.net | sz@szuhanho.net | 505.977.5457 

August 26, 2019

To Whom it May Concern,

I am submitting this sketch plat for review by the committee. My property is located at 1402 Los 
Tomases DR NW in the Sawmill/Wells Park Neighborhood. The main house is my residence, 
and I am planning to build an artist studio where an existing adobe shed sits in the backyard. 
This lot was originally platted as 3 separate city lots in 1921. I have been advised by the Zoning/
Planning Departments that I need to re-plat the lot so it exists as one single large lot.

With this sketch plat, I am proposing to eliminate the two lot lines that run along the length of the 
property, in order for the property to be considered one single lot. 

Please find attached a one-page drawing which includes:
1) Existing Site Plan of the subdivision plat (7 copies), with existing structures.
2) Proposed Site Plan with elimination of 2 existing lot lines, with proposed artist studio.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Szu-Han Ho

http://szuhanho.net
mailto:sz@szuhanho.net
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